
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

Larc School is expanding our Special Olympics Team. We are searching for students that would 
like to participate on our bowling and track and field teams. Athletes must be 8 years of age or 
older to be eligible to participate in Special Olympics. 

BOWLING- Bowling practices will start in December and the competition will be held in March. 
Special Olympic bowling offers a ramp competition for athletes that require the ramp for 
assistance.  

TRACK & FIELD- Track and field is a summer competition that runs from March to June. 
Practice takes place at Larc School. 

If you are interested in having your child participate in Special Olympics your child will need a 
physical completed by your doctor. Physical forms will be sent out if interested.  

Please be mindful that athletes will need to be picked up after practices at 4:30pm. Pick up location 
will be at either Larc School or the Westbrook Bowling Alley on Creek Rd. in Bellmawr.   

Please reach out if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Amber Case 
Larc School A.P.E. Teacher & Special Olympic Coach 

 
___Yes, I would like my child to participate in Special Olympic Bowling practices and    
       competitions.   

___Yes, I would like my child to participate in Special Olympic track and field practices  
      and competitions.   
 
____________________________             ____________________________________ 
               Child’s Name                                                      Parent Signature 

 
Name and phone number of adult picking up your child from practices: 
 
Name:___________________________           Phone Number:____________________ 
                                                   
                                                       Return to Amber Case 
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